
RSARS RALLY REPORTS No.93 
Holsworthy Rally – 19 Oct 2014 

 

The Holsworthy Radio Rally was held in the Community College as usual last Sunday, 19th 
October. The rally was attended by 14 traders and 5 officials. 

It was a rather disappointing turnout, with only 95 attendees through the door, but there was 
a certain amount of commercial activity. I sold a Polo-neck Shirt, the first one for a long time, 
as well as a couple of wind-screen stickers and a magnet, achieving £12.60 altogether. It is 
a pity that the antenna books are out of print at this time, and I do hope that they will be 
printed again sometime.  

I had some interesting conversations with people who I know quite well by now, but 
generally speaking, it was a quiet day, though my working PRC320L attracted some 
attention. The main problem was that threatening weather forecasting will have put many 
people off, evidenced by the fact that some from the groups from Cornwall and the Exeter 
area were nowhere to be seen. Still, hopefully we will have a busier time at Plymouth later 
on in November. 
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Tony Displaying his stall at Holsworthy 


